
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 17, 2018 
 
Notice of Increase in Tariff Rates - Port of Corner Brook, Newfoundland & Labrador 
 
The Corner Brook Port Corporation (CBPC) wishes to advise that there will be a 3% 
increase in Port Tariff Rates effective January 15, 2019.  This increase will apply to 
harbour administration fee, berthage and wharfage.  There is also a slight increase to 
the passenger tariff and selected fees in Schedule E. 
 
The complete Terminal Tariff detailing the rates, charges, rules and regulations at 
terminals and facilities in the Port of Corner Brook is available on the Corporation’s 
website, www.cornerbrookport.com. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the increase please contact Dean 
Jennings, Operations Manager at 709-637-4282.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Jackie Chow, CPA, CA 
Chief Executive Officer 

Corner Brook Port Corporation 
P.O. Box 1165, 61 Riverside Drive 

Corner Brook, NL  A2H 6T2  
Canada 

Phone: (709) 634-6600   
Fax: (709) 634-6620 
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